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      Newsletter: 4th May 2022 

Building Project 

It was lovely to be able to open our doors to parents on Friday afternoon 

and share our new building with our wider community. We received a lot 

of positive comments and I know everyone feels the wait and disruption 

has been worth it. This morning the last part of the remaining cabin was 

taken away and the car park should soon be back in action. There is some 

work to do to the surface of the car park but we will let you know as soon 

as it is ready.  

 

1st Elmore Brownies and Guides 

There are currently spaces at 1st Elmore Brownies 

and 1st Elmore Guides.  

They meet at Elmore Village Hall on a Wednesday 

evening (term time only), which is approximately 5

-10 minutes from Sellars/ Pilot Bridge, the Village 

Hall is near Wholly Gelato. If you would like to join 

them  please contact Catherine on 1stel-

more@gmail.com  

 

After School Club Play Leader Vacancy 

 
We are looking for a new Play Leader for our After School 

Club from the beginning of June. The club runs Monday—

Thursday from 3—5 pm. If you would like more infor-

mation, please contact Heidi or email  

admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Many thanks to Vicky Farley for her work  

running the club this year. 

 

100 Club  

The March and April 100 Club draw took place on Friday 

29th April and the winners were: 

March    April 

1st 10 Mrs Tyson  1st      17 Cath Radford 

2nd 12 Bex McGuinness 2nd 29 Jo Dempster 

3rd 25 Ali Brennan  3rd  4 Telma King 

4th  7 Jon Phillips  4th 24 Mrs Tranter 

 

FOLS Events 

 

Coffee morning 
Your are warmly invited to a coffee morning at The 

Stables café, Saul on Thursday 5th May at 9.30. 

Come along, have a chat and meet other parents.  

 

Suitcase Sale—Diary Date 

On Friday 13th May 2 pm, FOLS will be holding a 

Suitcase Sale on the playground. Details were 

emailed out last week 

           Our Values 

 

This term we are exploring Friendship and Service as our Values. We will be 

thinking about how we can use these in our everyday life to help us, listening to stories from the Bible 

that teach us how these values can influence our behaviour and celebrating when we see these values in 

action around our school.  

Please find attached a Home—School Value sheet for Friendship and Service to give you ideas for discus-

sion and activities at home. Your child will be asked to choose on of the values and design a poster to 

show what this value means to them. These should be brought into school by Friday 13th May.  
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Thursday 5th May FOLS Coffee Morning 9.30am at The Stables Cafe 

Monday 9th May Year 6 SATS begin 

Tuesday 10th May Goldfinch Class to Forest School 

 

Wednesday 11th May FOLS meeting 8 pm—Zoom 

Friday 13th May Suitcase Sale in the playground 2 pm 

Tuesday 17th May Young Voices Concert 

Swallow Class Forest School 

Tuesday 24th May Swift Class to Forest School 

Friday 27th May Term ends 3.10 pm 


